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Masters House Opening it was a pleasure to be part of this event and congratulations to all who 

have made this such a beautiful building and an iconic landmark for Ledbury, hope you all agree it 

was well worth the wait. 

Received a letter from the Post Office just in case you have not heard we are to get one of the new 

main style branches. This will include a low level serving counter with hearing loop, five serving 

positions which are a mixture of two screened, two open plan and a post office serving point for use 

at the retail counter. Opening hours will change Monday to Saturday 9 am till 5-30 pm, the one at 

the retail counter Monday to Sunday 6 am till 11 pm. 

Closure will be from close of business Saturday 11th April 12-30 pm till Thursday 23rd April at 1 pm, 

these are the times at present and could alter if unforeseen circumstances arise, yes there will be 

some discomfort for a while but well worth the wait, closest post offices to Ledbury are Colwall and 

Malvern. 

Hereford Full Council the agenda item for Council Tax setting went through with a unanimous vote 

for it. 

Locality Officer Neil James welcome back to help us with any problems that we are experiencing in 

our locality.  

TRO`s that are Currently in Progress were requested by the late Cllr Watts are New St, Cottage 

Hospital, Long Acres & Mables Furlong Ledbury.  

Scheme – Review existing DYL`s/H bars (new st) waiting restriction review (cottage hospital & long 

acres) waiting restriction (mables furlong) request from April 2014 completion October 2015, plus 

new item High Street Ledbury, request review of market restrictions, request date October 2014. 

 

Councillor P Bettington. 


